
 

MEMO 
 

Engineering Department 
 
To: Plan Commission 

From: John Neumeier – DPW/City Engineer 

Date: 7/28/2023 

Re: Request to install groundwater monitoring well – CTH CE at old Weiler Road 

 
The University of Wisconsin-Green Bay (UWGB) along with the United States Geological 
Survey (USGS) have reached out to Kaukauna Utilities to drill a test/research well for a 
project focused on groundwater arsenic and the cones of depression in Green Bay and the 
Fox Cities areas. UWGB and USGS are requesting to install a well at a location shown below, 
near the old Weiler Road on CTH CE. The City would request having an easement agreement 
in place, similar to the attached from 2021 in LaFollette Park. The City has requested that 
UWGB provide the easement legal description and exhibit.  
 
Recommended Action: Approve the request and direct staff to work with UWGB and USGS to 
develop a final easement location and agreement for Common Council consideration. 
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